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TO: SENATORS, MEMBERS AND OTHER BUILDING OCCUPANTS 

Replacement of external fire hydrants 

1 The existing 17 high capacity fire hydrants on the outer perimeter of 
Parliament Drive require replacement due to corrosion and metal fatigue in the 
tap mechanisms.  Work will proceed on two hydrants at any time. The work 
should be completed by mid April.  A layout of the hydrants is attached. 

2 This work will necessitate the temporary closing of one lane of Parliament 
Drive in close proximity to each hydrant.  To avoid traffic congestion, lane 
closures will not be implemented in the areas close to the entrances to car parks 
until after 9:30 AM daily. In addition there will be no work on this project during 
the impending international Heads of State visits. 

3 For further information about the hydrants, please contact Mr David 
Rayner, DPS Project Manager on (02) 6277 5157. 

4 Before I conclude, I would like to note that the Parliament Drive 
resurfacing works are now largely complete, with only minor works such as line 
marking and signs to be completed.  I thank all building occupants for your 
cooperation, particularly over the week of 15 to 19 February. 
 

Alan Thompson 
Secretary 
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